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The Village Show

Thank you to everyone who came to the Horspath Village show on Saturday 9th

September. There were 146 entries showcasing the many talents of the

residents of our village. Congratulations to Thomas for winning the Winners

Cup for the 2nd year in a row and to Toni Timbs for winning the Children’s Cup.

Entries included flowers, enormous vegetables, lots of baking and some

impressive crafting. We look forward to holding the event next year , so look

out for the flyer in the spring.

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
Message from the Editors:
The photograph on the front of the magazine shows other exhibits at the Village
Show, taken by Rob Judges, as were the winners' pictures too. Thanks once
again to all those who have contributed to this copy and the villagers who
deliver. The Stone Pit Trust pays for this magazine to be printed, but we are still
happy to advertise small local businesses as sponsors for a reasonable fee.
Please contact us in the email below for more information. We haven’t had
many ‘Letters to the Editor’, about what you like or otherwise in our village.
The last day for submission is 17th November ready for the December / January
edition, which marks the magazine's one year birthday! For all enquiries, articles
and sponsorship info please email: thehorspathmagazine@gmail.com





































At The Hub
On Saturday December 2nd

10am - 12.30pm
Put the date in your diary and be there

=======================================================================================================================

Lots of Stalls and
Father Christmas too....

      Cakes 
       		        Crafts
      Raffle
		    Madagasca
      Woodwork

and many more...............

Come and buy  
your Christmas Gifts


